
From: Yoko Silk [mailto:yokita@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 11:30 AM 
To: Commissioner Fish <nick@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Novick 
<novick@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Saltzman <dan@portlandoregongov.onmicrosoft.com>; 
Commissioner Fritz <amanda@portlandoregon.gov>; Hales, Mayor 
<mayorcharliehales@portlandoregon.gov>; Planning and Sustainability Commission 
<psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: tree code 
 
This is an email to urge the City of Portland to adopt Audubon Society of 
Portland's proposed Tree Code reforms . 
 
We cannot let the development industry destroy these trees, and what truly makes Portland a 
beautiful city. As a temporary stop-gap measure until Title 11 reforms can be developed 
and adopted, please require inch-for-inch mitigation for cutting large, healthy, non-
dangerous and non-nuisance trees ≥ 30" diameter at breast height "dbh" in 
development and non-development situations until Title 11 preservation standards can 
be reformed.    
 
Also, require posting and a 30-day delay before any tree  ≥ 30" dbh is permitted to be cut. 
  
 
Thank you, 
 
Yoko Silk 
  
 


